
 

Our Vision is for our children to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, our children will flourish and enable others to grow. Our school 

will be a place where aspiration and hope enable the growth of knowledge, wisdom and skills. Our children 

will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 

 
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 

John 10:10 

 

Christ Church CEVC Primary School 

Notices 07.01.22 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary: 

NEW DATES ADDED IN RED 
 

13th & 14th January 2022 Kanga Sports clubs begin 
 

18th February 2022 Term ends 
 

28th February 2022 Training Day 
 

1st March 2022 School re-opens for children 
 

  
 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 
 

It has been wonderful to have the children back in school this week – we have missed them all! We do 

have a number of staff and pupil absences linked to COVID. If you or your child have any symptoms or 

know that you have been in contact with a positive case, please follow the Public Health advice 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and keep school informed. The new risk assessment is now available on the 

school website https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/ 

 

 Parent and Carer Questionnaire 

 

Along with these notices, you will also have received a 

questionnaire (two for parents/carers of children in 

Reception). 

Your views and opinions are important to us and we 

would appreciate you taking the time to complete the 

form(s). 

Thank you 

Welcome 

We are very pleased to welcome Miss 

Jackie Beck and Mrs Wafaa Kurdi to our 

school. Miss Beck will be supporting 

children in Class 3 and Mrs Kurdi joins our 

lunchtime team. 

We are also delighted that Mrs Ali is now 
working in school full-time, based across 
classes 1 and 2.  

Before and After School Club 
 
Sessions for both clubs can be booked 
online, unless you are paying via childcare 
vouchers when you would need to contact 
the school office. Please make sure you 
book, including the 8.30 before school 
session, to secure a place. 
 
 
Please note that there is a strict 24 hour 
cancellation period, otherwise sessions will 
be charged. 
 
 

 School Lunches 

The new menu for this term can be viewed at 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/fileroot/Education%20and%20learning/School%20mea

ls/85148%20Spring%202022%20Primary%20Menu%20SINGLE%20-%20Accessible.pdf 
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